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April 2024

Dear Parents,

	April is now upon us and there are a few important dates for you to mark down on your calendar.
	During the week of April 8th to the 12th, the Ignacio Cruz School will be celebrating “Week of the Young Child”. Special activities have been planned for the children to participate in, throughout the entire week. Please check your monthly calendar during this week to see what specific daily events have been scheduled.
	On Monday, April 8th, is Disney Day. Students will dress in their favorite Disney shirt/outfit.
	On Tuesday, April 9th, is Teddy Bear Tuesday. Students will wear pajamas and bring in their favorite teddy bear. 
	On Wednesday, April 10th, is Wacky Wednesday. Students wear mismatched clothes and/or wacky hair styles. 
	On Thursday, April 11th, is Throwback Thursday. Students wear clothes from their favorite decade.
	On Friday, April 12th, is Friendship Friday. Students bring in one washed and cut up fruit to make a “Friendship Fruit Salad”.
	Our school will be celebrating Neurodiversity on Friday, April 19th, with a special “Bubble Event”. Students are asked to wear clothes supporting diversity.
	On Friday, April 26th, students are asked to wear super a hero shirt for “Superhero Day”. 
	There will be a Book Parade for Parents on Tuesday, April 30th. You will receive further information about this event. 
	Also this month, our friend Adriel will be celebrating his 5th birthday on April 19th. We would like to wish Adriel a very happy birthday!!!
	May you and your family enjoy the spring season!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, and Ms. Rosa
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